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TakeCare Conditionally Approved to Participate in  
New Postal Service Health Benefits Program 

 
March 15, 2024 – Tamuning, Guam – According to a U.S. Office of Personnel Management 
(OPM) press release dated March 12, 2024, TakeCare Insurance Company, Inc. (TakeCare) has 
been conditionally approved as one of 32 carrier applicants to participate in OPM’s new Postal 
Service Health Benefits (PSHB) Program for U.S. Postal Employees and their families. The 
Postal Service Reform Act of 2022 requires that OPM establish this new health care program, 
which will provide coverage for 1.9 million employees, annuitants, and their eligible family 
members beginning January 1, 2025.   
 
The link to the OPM press release is as follows:  
RELEASE: OPM Releases List of Conditionally Approved Postal Service Health Benefits 
Program Carrier Applicants for New Centralized System  
 
“We look forward to working collaboratively with OPM in this new and exciting venture for 
Postal Service enrollees on Guam, the CNMI, and Palau,” said Arvin Lojo, TakeCare Health 
Plan Administrator. “Throughout our four-decade relationship with OPM in the FEHB, 
TakeCare remains dedicated to providing all of our federal members, including those in the 
Postal Service, innovative and member-centered health insurance services.”  
 
About TakeCare 
TakeCare’s health plans effectively cover its members’ needs with exceptional, member-patient 
focused services. With 50 years serving the community, TakeCare continues to uphold the 
highest standards of excellence for credentialed provider networks, patient management 
expertise, and end-to-end quality control processes. 
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